4/27/10 Board Heafing
AB2121 L
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon .

-commentletters - Gualala River -

From: "Bob Dillon" <rdillon@mcn.org>
To: "Board" <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov:
Date: 3/22/201011:02 AM - :

Subject: Gualala River
e I SWRCB-EXECUTWE -

SWRCB,

Please reconsider the proposed policy "intended to enhance instream flows" for the Gualala
River.

The proposed changes would have a lot of impact on many people who live full time in the
area and depend on our water source. The economic results would be catastrophic and the
state wouldn't get all those taxes generated. You might as well close down the state.

hopefully,

Robert and Jo Dillon
199 Wild Moor Reach
The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
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